

Actions and matters arising from last meeting



28th July 2017

ITEM	ACTION	OWNER	UPDATE
4.1	JS to email Kyia Thompson re Cambridge campus limited library group study room times.	JS	Met with Nicky Kershaw (head to Library) she says the rooms have good take up but are empty. Is there a peak time?
4.2	JK to meet with FC on 01/08/17 then to circulate the plans for executive committee.	JK	Done
4.2	Social Media Training to be organised for Officers and Campaign reps who are interested. JS to contact GH to book.	JS	Done
4.2	To speak to GSI and sustainability team regarding free printing. How does the SU include clubs and societies as free printing is currently a perk.	JK	Will find out who to speak to about these
4.2	KT asked if free printing would affect the student finance of students who are in receipt of Disabled Student's allowance, as they currently get an allowance for printing, JS to confirm.	JS	Have put in regular 121s with Julie Walkling and will discuss at next meeting
4.4	Officers to discuss 'What is a personal tutor' and the possibility of a peer mentoring team.	KK	Have put this on agenda of Officer Team Meeting (24/08). Will update again after meeting
4.4	LD, JT, KT to discuss the possibility of a Men reps.	LD	Waiting on responses to options of dates. Likely to be in Sept as the others are returning to uni then.
6.1	LD to get data from the international office as to how many students they have and set up an international student forum.	LD	International office are not very quick a responding to requests. Have some information from Katie Potts instead. No international forum as of yet.
6.2	LR (Against cuts to education) to do research about the cut of education placements for students.	LR	

6.3	Officers to meet with local MP's re 'Against NHS Cuts'.	JS	Meeting in with Roderick to discuss
6.4	Speak to Active Anglia about the possibility of gender neutral toilets.	LD/MG	Not started.
6.4	JK to speak to University catering re booking their staff onto a free vegan cooking course.	JK	Met catering, more detailed update in the project plan. Will suggest cooking course in the following meeting as it was not appropriate for the initial meeting.
7.3	Officers to find out date for university graduation meetings.	JS	
7.9	Officers to have a meeting with locals MPs about the price of transport into campus (In particular the rise in price of the Park and Ride service).	Officers	Not yet done, although this fits in with Free Parking Idea that KK is meeting Julie Walking (Director StudentServ.) about in early Sep.
7.9	KK to find out if students can park in the student village if there are students who live nearby who are on placement (BM to clarify).	KK/BM	No update yet. (see above for details of meeting with Julie Walkling where this will be discussed. KK will feed this back to BM after meeting)
7.11	JS to set up a meeting with Julie Walking re Cheerleading being denied access to Mildmay Gym to train twice weekly.	JS	Verbal Update
7.12	JS to speak to the student council re 'Bringing food into the library' scheme.	JS	Awaiting next council
7.14	'Money, Money, Money' Faculty of Medical Science hidden NUS course costs to be investigated.	ID	